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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The 5th grade students will be going on a Middle School visit/tour on Wednesday, May 3rd. We will leave school at 9:00 a.m. and return at approximately 10:30. 

D.A.R.E Graduation has been rescheduled for Friday, May 12th at 2:30 p.m. in the Weston Gym. 

If you have any questions, contact your child’s teacher. 

                                                                                                     5th Grade Teachers,
                                                                                                                    Ms. Rieck
                                                                                                                    Mrs. Thao
                                                                                                               Mrs. Andreas
                                                                                                                   Ms. Weber
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